
29 North Park, Gerrards Cross, Buckinghamshire SL9 8JA
Our boutique luxury home delivering individual care for our residents

What started with a very generous and kind donation of knitted blankets
from the local Gerrard’s Cross Knit and Natter group, has grown into our very

own activity in the home supported by the lovely ladies. A group of very
talented knitters came to share their skills with our residents and to have a

good old natter. This will hopefully become a regular visit in our Activity
schedule. Thank you to Age Concern UK, Gerrards Cross!
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June has been all about building stronger relationships within the
community and we went all out for Glad to care week! We invited all front

line workers in for a Blue Light breakfast, featuring a special visit from
Gerrard’s Cross Fire and Rescue Service. They brought along their fire engine

which was very popular amongst the residents. St Mary’s School paid us a
visit with some very talented pupils who all preformed for our residents. We

also invited the local community to come and join us for an Open Day
which was very popular.

Glad to care week

We enjoyed a lovely outing into the local area, with a visit to Caffè Nero in town. It was a
wonderful time shared together, with plenty of smiles over cups of coffee and hot

chocolate - a real treat for everyone!
Back at home, we were delighted to welcome Nicky, the wife of one of our residents, who
generously shared her time and expertise in a flower arranging session. Nicky is a familiar
and much-loved face in our activities, and on this occasion, she brought her professional

flair to help us create stunning floral displays using blooms and foliage from our own
garden. We are so grateful for the continued support and warmth from family members

like Nicky - it truly brings extra joy and colour to life here at Austenwood.

To book a viewing 01277 886 299 Alice@premiumcaregroup.co.uk 


